
 
 
 
 

YPI Charter Schools Handwriting Policy 
AB 446 

 
 
Newsom signed a law requiring cursive handwriting to be taught in California 
schools. Governor Gavin Newsom signed AB 446, which requires California 
schools to teach cursive to first through sixth-grade elementary students.  The 
YPICS Board acknowledges this change in statute.  YPI Charter Schools will 
include this course requirement during the English Language Arts Courses for 
students in 5th and 6th grades. 


